The University of Notre Dame Symphony Orchestra draws its members from many fields of study in addition to music, presenting several campus concerts each year at the Marie P. DeBartolo Center for the Performing Arts. Each year the orchestra is joined by student and faculty soloists in concerto presentations, and in recent years have collaborated with such artists as pianist Leon Fleisher, the Grammy Award-nominated quintet Imani Winds. In October of 2010, the symphony participated in a premiere performance of the Violin Concerto of jazz composer and pianist Billy Childs, with MacArthur Fellow Regina Carter as soloist. In 2006 they joined forces with the acclaimed Irish traditional ensemble The Chieftains for a sold-out St. Patrick’s Day concert at Carnegie Hall in New York. Recent tours have included performances in the Midwest as well as California, Florida, and Ontario, Canada, and in May of 2009 they presented concerts in Guatemala with the Notre Dame Glee Club. In January of 2011 they will return to Florida and the Gulf Coast. 

A native of the Los Angeles area, Daniel Stowe has been a member of the University of Notre Dame music faculty since 1993. In addition to directing the Glee Club and Symphony Orchestra, he conducts the Notre Dame Collegium Musicum and teaches conducting. 
The program will include selections from the following:

Beethoven, Egmont Overture

Grieg, Holberg Suite

Brahms, Serenade in D major, op. 11

Beethoven, Symphony no. 7

Songs of Notre Dame

Sample Press Release: The Notre Dame Symphony Orchestra in Concert

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Notre Dame Symphony Orchestra under the direction of Daniel Stowe will present a varied program of symphonic music at (PLACE) on (DATE) at (TIME). They will be visiting (CITY) as part of their 2011 winter tour. The program will include Beethoven’s Symphony no. 7 in A major and additional works by Beethoven and Grieg as well as songs of Notre Dame
In addition to several campus performances at the new Marie P. DeBartolo Center for the Performing Arts each year, the orchestra maintains an active touring schedule, with recent concert appearances in California, Florida, and Toronto. In May of 2009 they toured Guatemala with the Notre Dame Glee Club, and on St. Patrick’s Day 2006 they joined forces with the acclaimed Irish traditional ensemble The Chieftains for a sold-out concert at Carnegie Hall in New York. Don’t miss this memorable evening of symphonic masterpieces.
